Delta Fair Parade NHC Representative

2018



Almeta Hendrix was our facility's Delta Fair Parade Representative this year! She got her hair fixed in the NHC Beauty Shop just before getting her makeup done by the girls in Activities. She said she was so excited about being able to go and see all the little kids. She had a wonderful time!



The winner for our 2nd annual chili cook-off was Emily Moore, a partner in the Food and Nutrition Services Department. The other contestants were Toni Grills, also a partner in Food and Nutrition, Tonya Holmes, Bookkeeping, and Richard Gossett, Maintenance. They each made a crockpot full of chili and at the end there was nothing left! We think its safe to say that they enjoyed eating the different kinds of chili!

Decorating for Halloween







For the past two years, the patients have painted pumpkins in preparation for Halloween. This year is no different. There are always lots of smiling faces during this activity so we had to keep up the tradition. If you stop by our facility, you will see their artwork displayed outside at the front entrance.

Happy Halloween!



Meal of the Month:

For this months Dine-In, we will be enjoying a meal from Strawberry's.

NHC Haunted Hallway



The Friday night before Halloween was an eventful one for NHC Kennett. Our facility was transformed into a haunted house with all admission fees going to our Resident Council fund. Then children were invited to trickor-treat our residents after they made it through the haunted hallway. A big thank you to all staff and residents that participated! A great time was had by all and we can't wait to do it again next year!

Send a special message to your family member!

E-mail Address:

ptskennett@gmail.com

Please, be sure to include recipient's name in the subject line of your note. Emails are printed and delivered to rooms daily.

Recreation Department



RESIDENT SPOTLIGHT

Sue Tuberville

Resident of the month for October is Sue Tuberville. She is the mother of 2 daughters, the grandmother of 4 grandchildren and the greatgrandmother of 4 great grandchildren. Sue grew up in Northern Indiana-South Michigan. She said one of her fondest memories is when her and her brothers would play "Cowboys and Indians." She said that she'd always be the Indian because she ■ had long hair. She said she would stand on a cliff and her brother would be under it and she would make an Indian call. When she would make the **Indian** call, he would come out and she would hit him over the head with a rock. Sue is a very sweet woman that we have grown to care for very ■ much. She likes to lend a helping hand where she sees fit. She helps the residents and the staff both only because she wants to. Sue also likes to read Harlequin Romance Novels, play cards and Bin-



NHC Kennett P.O. Box 696 Kennett, MO. 63857 573-888-1150





NHC Kennett News from the Bootheel

November 2018



Monday, November 19th A,B, & C Halls

Tuesday, November 20th D Hall & Nettie Miles

Please call our receptionist, Brandi, at 15738881150 to reserve a spot for your family.

